
 
 
 

 
 
 
Acutus  
Merlin House 
Mossland Road 
Hillington Park 
Glasgow 
G52 4XZ 
 
1 April 2009                             Our ref: 1003501 
 
Dear Acutus, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of everyone at Mencap to thank you 
for the kind donation of £215 you have made to Tom Henderson’s 
fundraising for the Flora London Marathon. 
 
Your support will help Mencap continue to campaign for rights and 
services for the 1.5 million people in the UK with a learning disability. 
Mencap believes that they, their families and carers, deserve equal 
access to services like housing, education and leisure. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 
7696 6929 or ellen.brooks@mencap.org.uk  
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Ellen Brooks 
Fundraising events assistant 
 


